
 

ST PETERS COLLEGE CRICKET ACADEMY 2022 
 

 

Dear Cricket Community, 

 

We are pleased to announce the commencement of the St Peters College Cricket Academy 2022. 

We have appointed an Academy coach, Mr Garry Wood, who has extensive experience in cricket 

coaching and development. 

Garry will be running academy coaching sessions in term 1, 3 and 4 in the SPC indoor nets. 

Term 1 sessions will start week beginning 14 Feb. 

“What the Academy stands for: To give SPC students that aspire to be better cricketers the 

opportunity through coaching and access to facilities that will enable them to reach their goals” 

“What the Academy seeks to achieve: to lift the standard of all those that wish to develop their own 

personal game and to create greater depth for key teams in the school”. 

 

 

SESSION TIMES: 

Term 1 and 4 academy training times (1 session per week along side normal team training times): 

Seniors – year 11-13: Monday 6.30am-8am 

Juniors – year 9-10: Wednesday 6.30am-8am 

Year 7 and 8: Friday 6.30am-8am 

Term 3 training times (2 sessions per week): 

Seniors – year 11-13: Monday and Wednesday 6.30am-8am 

Juniors – year 9-10: Tuesday and Thursday 3.30pm-5pm 

Year 7 and 8: Monday and Wednesday 3.30pm-5pm 

 

 

COST: 

$175 total cost for the 3 terms (cost will be loaded onto the portal for payment once academy lists 

are complete) 



(Please note, it is not compulsory to attend the academy if you are in flagship teams, and it is also 

open to boys of all abilities) 

Garry will also be available for 1 on 1 and small group sessions on request. Further information to 

follow. 

 

Please register you son via the following link by Wednesday 9th Feb: 

https://forms.gle/7GBevY6NK6azmozw5 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Anna Drumm 

Sports Administration 
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